

香港警務處防止罪案科 Hong Kong Police Force Crime Prevention Bureau



木档號

Our Ref.

LM (1) in CP CRM CPB 3-30/15/1

電話

Tel

(852) 3661 6372

傳真

Fax

(852) 2194 6477

12th December 2024

Dear School Principals,

Promoting "SafeCity.HK" Website to Educational Institutions

The Crime Prevention Bureau (CPB) would like to seek your kind support in promoting the "SafeCity.HK" website to all educational institutions in Hong Kong.

The "SafeCity.HK" website has been officially launched on 16 May 2023. It serves as a one-stop platform to provide the latest crime alerts, knowledge and ways to seek help for members of the public. This website mainly covers: National Security, Personal Safety, Security of Premises, Tips for Tourists and Quick Links. Additionally, the page of 'Educational Materials' can help teachers bring crime prevention knowledge to schools, such as the One-minute Series for morning assembly, so as to raise the awareness of children on crime trends. Apart from preventing them from falling prey to crimes, it also helps to strength their law-abiding awareness.

The website is being updated routinely. Teachers, students and parents are encouraged to browse the website from time to time and utilize the learning materials. For more information on crime prevention, please visit https://www.safecity.hk/.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact the Crime Prevention Bureau at 2194 6408 or email to ip-sip-pub-cpb@police.gov.hk.

Yours faithfully,

Commissioner of Police

(Jamie Lee)

for